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Epping Relocation Update

An update in relation to our new Epping_Surgery Centre (ESC) development at
34 Boronia Avenue, Epping. Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 shut down of
construction across hot spot LGA’s has impacted on our plans and timeframes.
Construction is now back at 100% and our builder is progressing well but the
resultant delays have forced us to revise our plans with the scheduled opening
now during Easter 2022.

We expect the new ESC to be completed by February/March 2022 so the
above plan will facilitate a staged and coordinated transition. Click here to read
more.
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100% Vaccination Rate

Congratulations and thank you to our Staff at Epping_Surgery Centre on their
100% Double Vaccination status in accordance with NSW government
requirements for health care workers.

A collaborative approach in the workplace that includes discussing, planning
and facilitating COVID-19 vaccinations is an important part of Australia’s
vaccine rollout, because having a vaccine is one of the best ways to protect
ourselves and our community against COVID-19. Click here to read more.

Perioperative Nurses Week
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Epping_Surgery Centre celebrated Perioperative Nurses Week on 7 October

2021. Perioperative nurses provide care for patients before, during and after
surgery, in areas such as anaesthetics and recovery. In recognition of the
valuable role our perioperative nurses play in delivering quality care to their
patients, we celebrated with morning tea and cake.

Epping Surgery Centre would like to thank all of its perioperative nursing staff
for their very real contributions and care of their patients’ safe perioperative
journey. Click here to read more.

All PresMed facilities are committed to upholding the professionalism of all of its
diverse nursing staff and to remain as one of the premiere destinations for
Ophthalmic, ENT Dental, Oral and Plastic Surgery procedures.
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Presmed Australia Acquires into
Devonport Eye hospital & Northwest
Eye Surgeons

Presmed Australia (PMA) is proud to announce it has taken a minority
shareholding into Devonport Eye Hospital (DEH) and the practices of North
West Eye Surgeons (NWES). DEH is a one theatre ophthalmic specialty day
surgery opened in 2014 with co-located consulting rooms of NWES, and
additional consulting rooms in Burnie. NWES has been servicing Tasmania’s
North West coast community for over 50 years and has 3 Ophthalmologists,
supported by a team of ophthalmic experts.

Over the next few years, PMA will further increase its shareholding until it
becomes the maijority owner of both businesses. Click here to read more.

Featured Surgeons

Dr Neil Rowe
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Dr Rowe graduated from the University of Sydney in 1992 and completed a
Master of Public Health in 1998.

In 2002-2003 he went to the UK to undertake a fellowship at Manchester Royal
Eye Hospital in paediatric ophthalmology where a major highlight was being
appointed team doctor for the Stockport County Football Club.

He is currently a Staff Specialist at The Children’s Hospital Westmead, sub-
specialising in paediatric eye problems. He operates privately at Epping



Surgery Centre.

Neil lives in Sydney with his wife and four children and enjoys playing golf and
squash when he has the time. Click here to read more.
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